
December 30, 2021 

Addendum 2 
Request for Proposal # 21-42-209464 
2022 ARRC Security Services 

Addendum number 2 is issued for Questions 

The Closing Date for this RFP has not changed. 
Proposals will be received until Tuesday January 4, 2022 @ 3:00 PM Alaska time. 

Questions:   

1. Who is the incumbent?  Nana Management Services LLC.

2. When was the current contract awarded?  01/27/2017.

3. What is/are the current bill rate(s)?  We will not be releasing the current billing for the contract.

4. What was the total cost for the previous 12 month contract period?  The magnitude of this
contract over a five year period is anticipated to be between $500,000 and $1,000,000.  ARRC
provides no guarantee of the actual amount of the contract established from this RFP.

5. The RFP references a bond, the General Terms and Conditions does not.  Is a bond required
for this work?  No, a bond is not required.

6. The RFP states a sealed copy is required.  Is this required along with the electronic upload via
the secure Dropbox?  Yes, one sealed copy and one electronic copy via Dropbox are required.

7. Are meals included in the Whittier accommodations with the overnight stay?  No, overnight
stays in Whittier are very infrequent. The cost of meals is not covered and would be the
responsibility of the contractor.

8. In the fee schedule the last line in each location is Travel. Could you clarify this fee. I see it is
per mile, is it intended to be a vehicle maintenance fee?   Yes.

9. The due date for proposals is Jan 4, 2022. When is the anticipated award date and contract
start date?   We anticipate it to be within 60 days of the due date for the proposals upon
agreement by the selected contractor.

Alaska Railroad Corporation 
327 W. Ship Creek Ave.  

Anchorage, AK 99501 



 

All other terms and conditions remain unchanged. 
If there are any questions regarding this addendum please let me know. 
 
Thank you, 

Greg C Goemer 
Sr. Contract Administrator 
Alaska Railroad Corporation 
 


